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Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this important national health problem.  
Please feel free to contact me if I may be of any assistance to your Committee. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Sara C. Yerkes 
Vice President of Public Policy 
 
 
cc: Members of Senate Health, Education, Labor and Pensions Committee 

Members of Senate Subcommittee on Oversight of Government Management,     
Restructuring and the District of Columbia 
Uwe Timpke 
Bob Heinrich, Chief Executive Officer 

 Dom Sims, Senior Vice President 
  
 
 
 


